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HONORING OUR
GRADUATES

American Jewish World will publish a special section, “Honoring Our
Graduates,” in the June 2024 issue.

readers are encouraged to send in photos of their high school and college
graduates along with a brief bio (information about college or career plans,
honors), which should not exceed 60 words. (There is a $10 charge for photo
processing).

digital photos and copy to: community@ajwnews.com, or mail
photos and hard copy to: American Jewish World, 3249 Hennepin Ave. S., #245,
Minneapolis, MN 55408,

The deadline for ad space reservations is Noon Wednesday,
May 29. For advertising sales information, call Mordecai
Specktor at 612-824-0030 or email: editor@ajwnews.com




